
 
Minutes of the meeting of the Edinburgh Airport Noise Review Panel (EANRP) on 23rd June 

2021 

 

The meeting was held remotely via Microsoft Teams. 

Attendees : Robert Carr, EACC Chair and Joint Convener of EANRP, Cllr Kevin Lang as EACC 
EANRP representative and Joint Convener of EANRP, Janice Hogarth as Secretary to the EACC 
(and minute taker for the EANRP), Lindsay Cole, the Chair of EANAB and member of EACC, 
and Ray Godfree, Pippa Plevin & Bruce Finlayson as EANAB EANRP representatives. Gordon 
Robertson as EAL Representative. 

It had been agreed that Robert Carr would chair this meeting and Kevin Lang the following one. 

Approval of Draft Minutes of meeting on 8th June and matters arising     

There was a discussion about the form of the Minutes and the Minutes of the 8th June would be                        
amended accordingly. 

Bruce Finlayson and Gordon Robertson were still working on their paper on the responses from the 
community councils and will circulate that once completed and before the next meeting. 

Update on responses and interviews 

There were still a few outstanding notes of interviews awaiting responses and consents for distribution 
from interviewees.   

Robert Carr asked for everyone to feed in questions to him which could then be put forward to Gordon 
Robertson and when this list was ready an interview would be set up for Robert Carr, Kevin Lang and 
Janice Hogarth to interview him. 

Analysis of the EANAB Consultation responses and Interviews 

Kevin Lang, Robert Carr and Janice Hogarth presented their collective analysis of the consultation 
responses from their basket which include EANAB members and a few other relevant organisations 
This was followed by a discussion which included observation on the common themes running 
through these responses and thoughts on potential recommendations. 

Kevin Lang and Janice Hogarth had created headings which had been used in the report by Robert 
Carr, Kevin Land and Janice Hogarth and it was agreed that the format was useful and would be 
adopted by other groups. 

It was suggested that enough time should be given for everyone to consider the feedback from all the 
information gathered then questions formulated to be put to Gordon. 

On this basis and considering holidays it was agreed to hold over the next meeting till later in July. 

Thanks were recorded to Janice Hogarth for the work carried out in pulling together all the responses 
and interviews.  

AOCB 

The next meeting will take place on Wednesday 21st July 1800 and will be chaired by Kevin Lang.   


